
SPRING TERM 1   •   Week 3   •   19th January 2024

The school will be holding class ’Drop in Sessions’ on 
Wednesday 31st January.

Your child’s work will be available for you to look 
through in the classroom and the class teacher will 
be on hand to have an informal quick chat with you 
and your child to discuss how they have settled into 
the new term.

Parent drop-ins
Wednesday 31st January, 3:30-5pm

Den

Den inset day  
bookings now live
Monday 4th March
We are pleased to advise that we are offering 
childcare for all children from Nursery to Year 6 
on our Inset Day on Monday 4th March 2024.

Please complete the form below to book your 
child’s session. Please complete one form per 
child. Bookings will be taken on a first come 
first served basis. Sessions can be booked for a 
full day, school day or half day. Please note that 
no other session timings are available than the 
ones listed.

Please see below opening times and booking 
and payment deadlines.

Confirmation will be sent to you via email 
along with information on how to make 
payment. We accept payment via your child’s 
Scopay account as well as Childcare Vouchers 
and Tax Free Childcare.

Please use below link for making bookings for 
both inset days:

Den Spring 2024 INSET day booking

Prices can be seen HERE. If booking a place  
for a nursery child, the usual rate of £7.50 per 
hour applies. We cannot claim funding for 
these sessions so these are payable via the 
usual channels.

Monday 4th March 2024  
- Den open from 8am*

Booking deadline: Friday 16th February 
Payment deadline: Wednesday 23rd February
* Finish times are subject to demand.

Bookings must be paid for by above payment 
deadlines to confirm your child’s place. No 
refunds are given for cancellations received 
after the payment deadline.

Team Den had a great start to the year! 
Children have enjoyed lots of crafts, games, 
dressing up, junk modelling and teamship 
building. They also had fun outside despite 
the cold weather!

We have just finished our Space and Disney 
topics. Coming up next is Chinese New Year 
and Wild Animals.

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/QHzthXjzGxAUrjRo7
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/09/INSET-DAY-DEN-pricing-2023-24.pdf


Numbots for Y1-3
Numbots highest average 
coin earned over the last 
30 days was:

Year 1 
(506 coins)

The most engaged was: Year 3 (56%)

Times Tables Rock Stars for Y4-6
TTRS highest average 
coin earned over the last 
30 days was:

Year 6 
(2,748 coins)

The most engaged was: Year 5 (84%)
The highest average  
weekly minutes was:

Year 5 & 6 
(2 minutes)

The highest average  
weekly minutes was:

Year 1 
(8 minutes)

HSA
Hordle Sports  Academy

Gymnastics Festival 
Upper Juniors had a fantastic time at the Gymnastics 
Festival at Ballard School this Thursday. Children 
explored different pieces of equipment to show their 
gymnastic ability.

Table Cricket Festival 
Team Hordle had a fun time at the Table Cricket 
Festival on Wednesday. Children were able to use 
their cricket knowledge of fielding and batting in the 
small games they played. 

Attendance - Fixed term penalty 
Parents of Year 6 pupils
Please note NO child can be taken out of school 
during a period of statutory testing. Unauthorised 
absence in these weeks is subject to an immediate 
fixed term penalty regardless of length.

Please therefore note the following dates in your 
diaries where it is essential your child is in school:

Year 6 - Week commencing: Monday 13th May 2023

Y6 SATs 2024 - important

“ He (Jesus) paid the price for you.  
So use your body to show how great God is.”

1 Corinthians 6:20

FAMILY WORSHIP

We respectfully remind you that all users of the 
pathway through the Churchyard, take full responsibility 
for themselves while on Church property.

Hordle and Tiptoe Parish Church Council

Pathway through Churchyard

We hope the children enjoyed the fantastic “Sinbad 
the Sailor” pantomime this week, feedback was very 
positive and it was another lovely event for the children.

We would like to say an enormous thank you to  
Team PATCH for funding this event for the children, 
we are extremely grateful as always for your support.

Thank you Team PATCH!



IMPORTANT DATES 2023/24
NEW DATES ARE IN BOLD

PARENT DROP-INS	 WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY, 3:30-5PM

FS PARENT INFORMATION SESSION	 MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY, 2:30PM

SPRING HALF TERM HOLIDAY	 MONDAY 12TH - FRIDAY 16TH FEBRUARY

SPRING TERM 2 START	 MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY

WILVERLEY CAKE SALE	 FRIDAY 1ST MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

MARCH INSET DAY	 MONDAY 4TH MARCH

TEAMSHIP DAY	 WEDNESDAY 20TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

KS1 CHARITY DISCO	 THURSDAY 28TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

EASTER HALF TERM	 FRIDAY 29TH MARCH - FRIDAY 12TH APRIL

SUMMER TERM 1 START	 MONDAY 15TH APRIL

E-SAFETY
The National Online Safety
Please click HERE to register for an account which will 
enable you to access online safety information and 
free parent courses.

PE KIT DAYS
WEEK COMMENCING 22ND JANUARY

FS -  Friday Oak - Monday 
& Thursday

KS1 - Tuesday 
& Friday Hawkhill - Friday

Ash - Monday 
& Tuesday Wilverley - Wednesday

Hazel - Monday 
& Wednesday Deerleap - Wednesday

SAFEGUARDING
Are you worried about a child? 

Contact the school Safeguarding Leads  
here: dsl@hordleprimary.co.uk

You can refer to Children’s Services here:  
0300 555 1381. To read the school’s Child  

Protection Policy please click HERE.

Smartphone safety tips
Whether it’s your child’s first 
phone or an upgrade for 
their old model, it’s always 
useful to have a refresher 
about how to set it up and 
adjust the settings to keep 
them and their valuable 
personal info safe and 
secure. Please see top tips 
on healthiest way possible 
to use a smartphone HERE.

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE
RAISE YOUR CHILD’S ATTENDANCE

RAISE THEIR CHANCES

The class with the highest attendance last week was…
Team Ladybirds with 99.1%

Badger	 99.0% 
Hedgehog	 98.0% 
Hawkhill	 97.9% 
Ash	 96.7% 
Oak	 96.1% 

Hazel	 95.5% 
Wilverley	 95.0% 
Bumblebees	 93.9% 
Squirrel	 92.0% 
Deerleap	 90.6%

All children to come into school dressed in PE Kit.

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/11/Child-Protection-Policy-2023.pdf
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/01/E-safety-smartphone-safety-tips.pdf
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/01/E-safety-smartphone-safety-tips.pdf



